Signs

The Programmable Electronic Message sign in front of the library will be used to promote our
resources, programs and activities. Requests to post non-library events or personal messages will be
denied but patrons may submit fliers to be posted on the bulletin board above our drinking
fountains, pending staff approval. Fliers promoting specific events will remain on our board until the
event. Fliers without a specific date will be stamped and remain on our board for three weeks.
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